
RFQ FOR REDEVELOPMENT ATTORNEY 

 
 

 

 

THE CITY OF HAMMOND, INDIANA, DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND 

DEVELOPMENT is requesting Statement of Qualifications/Resumes from attorneys 

licensed in the State of Indiana for the position of Attorney to the Hammond 

Redevelopment Commission.   

 

The Scope of services to be performed by the successful attorney will be under a one (1) 

year contract.  The Attorney will render technical advice and assistance to the Commission 

in connection with on-going and new activities.  This position is funded through the 

Community Development Block Grant and the Hammond Redevelopment General fund.   

Successful applicant must abide by all federal, state and local rules and regulations. 

 

Hammond residents preferred.  Further information is available from Anne Anderson, 

Executive Director (219) 853-6508 ext. #8.  Submit five (5) copies of Statement of 

Qualifications with a fee schedule for the above services, sealed and clearly endorsed as 

“REDEVELOPMENT ATTORNEY” by 4:00 local time on October 17th, 2023, to the 

Redevelopment Commission c/o Department of Planning and Development, 5925 Calumet 

Avenue, Suite #315, Hammond, IN  46320. 

 

The City of Hammond is an EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER. 

 

 

By order of the Hammond Redevelopment Commission this 19th, day of September 2023. 

 

 

Tony Hauprich, President 

Hammond Redevelopment Commission 

 

 

 
 
 

 


